
 

 
Omnia Inclusive Employment Solutions welcomes  

Matt Little as Chief Executive Officer 
  
 
Omnia Inclusive, a leading disability employment and Youth NDIS specialists, is excited to 
welcome Matt Little as our new Chief Executive effective from the 17th of July 2023.  
 
Matt has an impressive career spanning 25 years in the Employment Services industry, 
consistently being focused on disability, disadvantage, and innovation. As an industry 
leader, Matt has played a pivotal role in shaping progress within the Disability Employment 
sector. He is a former CEO of the CoAct network and is currently the Chair of the National 
Employment Services Australia (NESA) Board.  Matt’s unwavering dedication to driving 
positive change has made a significant impact throughout his professional journey.  
 
Matt’s appointment follows the recent resignation of Deborah Lambourne who made a 
significant contribution to the company’s growth and success since 2019. 
 
Omnia Inclusive is thrilled to welcome Matt as the CEO, as his extensive experience and 
commitment to disability services align perfectly with our mission. 

 
For media enquiries, please contact:  
John Stewart 
Chair Person and Director 
Omina Inclusive Employment Solutions 
0412 022 430 

 

 

 
About Omnia Inclusive Employment Solutions 
Omnia Inclusive is one of Australia’s leading specialist diversity recruitment partners, a youth NDIS provider 
and a trusted business consultancy on developing diversity and inclusion capabilities. In 30 years, the 
organisation has successfully partnered with hundreds of businesses and more than 25,000 candidates to 
provide meaningful, long-term employment opportunities and career progression, including support for youth 
and school leavers to achieve greater social, independence and employment skills.  
 


